
  
THE GREATER 
PHILADELPHIA 
LOCKSMITHS 
ASSOCIATION 

 

www.gpla.org 
 
 

President 
Barry Wilensky, CRL 

 

Vice President  

Paul Kline, RL 
 

Treasurer 

Martin Arnold 
 

Recording Secretary  
Maurice Onraet 

 

Corresponding Secretary & 

Newsletter Editor 
Michael Nimmo 

 

Sergeant at Arms 

Nicholas Denaro 
 

 

Board of Directors 
 

Chairman of the Board 
Orvis A Kline, CPL, CAL 

 

 

Clifford L. Shafer, CPS, CML 

 

Sven K. Hellwig, Sr., CRL 

 

Edward Fitzgerald, CML 

 

Murray Bilker 

 

Robert Thomas 

 

 

 

In this Issue: 

 

• Presidential Viewpoint 

 

• Minutes from May 

Membership Meeting 

 

• Calendar of Events 

 

• Blueprint Class in June 

 

• WIN a LAB pinning kit 

 

WIN a LAB pinning kit – by just attending a GPLA                          

Membership Meeting 

 
** See details on page 4 & 5 ** 

 

 

 

The Professional Locksmith 
 

      The Monthly Publication of GPLA  
 

Issue 62  Issue 6                                                                      June 2016 

 
 

BARRY’S BABBLINGS 
 

Well here it is, June, and the summer can't be far away. 
But before the summer starts we have a few things 
coming up at GPLA.  
 
First, we have our monthly meeting. Don't forget to 
show up and collect your ticket for attending. I hope to 
have a little change in our menu this month. Come and 
enjoy the food, BBQ Blast, homemade chili, and 
camaraderie. The program is provided by Mike Kwapisz 
of Philadelphia Access Control. 
 
Second, don't forget we will be running a class (for 
CEU's) on blue print reading. The class will be pretty 
graphic with pictures to look at. See if you can measure 
up for this challenge. There won't be a book report or a 
test. Look for the flier in the newsletter and sign up. 
 
Third, I am making plans to go to the ALOA convention, 
and of course, representing GPLA. I'm sure I will see 
some of our members there, as well as, other good 
friends. I might take a class or two and buy a thing or 
two at the exhibit. Won't you join me? 
 
Forth, let me thank Paul Kline for putting our meeting 
programs together. Thank Mike Nimmo for keeping the 
presses rolling. Thank Cliff Schafer for the educational 
classes. And thanks to our members for continually 
supporting my and the boards' efforts. 
 
                                    (continued on page 3) 



 
Minutes of the May 2016 GPLA General Membership Meeting 

 
The May 2016 GPLA General Membership Meeting was held at the GPLA Headquarters on May 16, 2016 
and was called to order at 7:30 PM by President Barry Wilensky. 
 
President Orvis Kline stated that a quorum has not been met. 
 
Residing Sergeant at Arms Orvis Kline lead us off with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
President Barry Wilensky welcomed the following guests John Kieffer from Mul-T-Lock and Sven Hellwig 
Jr. 

Previous Meeting Minutes:  Murray Bilker made a motion to accept the previous minutes as printed with a 
2nd  by Dana Barnum and was passed unanimously.  

Treasurer's Report: Marty Arnold stated that the treasurer's report was presented to the Board of Directors 
on May 9, 2016 for the months of March and April and was unanimously approved with minor corrections.  
Marty also reminded all in attendance that any member in good-standing may request a copy of the financial 
statement upon request. Marty also stated that he mailed in the 2015 taxes for the GPLA Association. 

 
Correspondence In and Out:  Nothing to report. 
 
John Kieffer gave an interesting and information talk on the new locks and lock products form Mul-T-
Lock. 
 
Marty Arnold gave 11 GPLA members who are not members of the GPLA Board or Officers a chance to 
win the Lab pinning kit which was a kind donation from Jerry of Lab. Marty stated that if you attend each 
of the May, June, September, October and November General Membership Meetings will receive a raffle 
ticket for each individual meeting and those who attend all 5 meetings will receive an additional bonus 
ticket.  Marty also stated that the drawing for the pinning kit will be during the November meeting. 
 
Membership: Nothing to report. 
 
Education:   Barry announced that in June there will be an 8 CEU credit course on “Blueprint Reading 
and Hardware Scheduling” at the GPLA headquarters.  The 8 CEU credit course will be taught by John 
Truempy and Vernon Kelley at a cost of only $80 for GPLA, ILA-DVC, MLANJ and SJLA member.  
 
Convention: Sven Hellwig stated that everything is aligned for a great convention.  John Williams gave a 
summary of the convention courses that will be available as well as the courses he is trying to get.  Orvis 
Kline mentioned that the convention web site is up and running and he will be working with John 
Williams to list the courses when they are available. Ed Fitzgerald stated that half of the available booths 
are committed for the exhibit on Saturday. Ed also mentioned that he hopes to have hands-on automotive 
demonstrations on the exhibit floor.  Nelson Dayton stated that there are no reservations yet. 
 
June Meeting Program:  Paul Kline stated that Michael Kwapisz from Access Control will be giving a 
talk at the June GPLA meeting.   Barry announced that June meeting is historically a clean-up meeting 
with BBQ but since the headquarters is in good shape the June meeting will be a regular meeting as well 
as a clean-up meeting.  Barry stated that instead of firing up the grill for BBQ he will be bringing in fried 
chicken. 
 



Building:  Barry asked Marty Arnold if he can call Sunny the landlord to replace some of the worn 
ceiling tiles. 
 
Newsletter: Nothing to report. 
 
PA Legislation: Nothing to report 
 
NJ Legislation: Ed Fitzgerald stated the NJ Legislation Committee is taking action against a Locksmith 
for hiring Contractors without a license.  The Locksmith was fined $70,000 and has to pay restitution to 3 
consumers. As of May the NJ Legislation Committee has not reported receiving any money.  
 
Web Site:  Murray Bilker noted that he is ready to move the GPLA web page to his server. Barry stated 
that we are all beta testers and to give Murray a heads up if something on the GPLA web page is not 
working properly.  Orvis Kline also stated that he renewed  “GO-Daddy” to help with the web page 
transition.  
 
Health and Welfare:  Nothing to report. 
 
Unfinished Business:  Nothing to report. 
 
New Business: Clark Security flier about ready 
 
Good of the Association:  Joe Reustle, Cliff Shafer and Mike Nimmo are at SAVTA in Lexington, 
Kentucky and Marty stated that he is going tomorrow morning.  
 
Orvis Kline asked if everyone has their membership card and Marty Arnold asked if anyone needed a 
picture for their membership card. 
 
50/50: The amount of $38 was won as was various nice prizes were distributed.  Scott from Clark won the 
50/50 and then donated the money back to the GPLA scholarship fund. 
 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Sven Hellwig, 2nd by Murray Bilker and was carried 
unanimously at 8:35 PM. 
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(continued from page 1) 

 

Fifth, I want to wish everyone a safe and happy summer. Take some time 
off you earned it. And “ I'll See You In September.” 
 
Your fearless leader, 
Barry Wilensky, CRL 
 
PS It was great seeing some old timers at last month’s meeting. Hope to see more 
members at future events. 
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WIN a LAB Color Passport .003 Pinning Kit!! 

 

Donated by Jerry Roraback of LAB, this kit will be awarded at the 

November 2016 Membership Meeting   

 

How to win: Every GPLA member who attends each of the May, June, 

September, October and November General Membership Meetings will 

receive a raffle ticket for each individual meeting. Those who attend all 5 

meetings will receive an additional single *bonus* ticket. A corresponding 

stub will be placed in a bin and randomly selected at the November meeting 

to declare the winner. There will be only one winner.  

 

Who is eligible to win: Only GPLA members in good standing are eligible to 

win. GPLA Officers and Board Members are not eligible to win.  

 

Where/When to win: The more you attend over the next 5 meetings, the 

greater your chance to win. And … you must be present to win at the 

November meeting. So come out and support  your Association and win!!  



 
 

CANASA's Security Canada Trade Shows are by far the largest, most comprehensive and well attended events in 

Canada dealing with matters of security. They bring together experts and thought leaders along with the industry’s 

leading firms to showcase the latest technological innovations, trends and issues facing Canada’s security 

professionals. More than 4500 entrepreneurs and business professionals with an interest in security attend Security 

Canada Trade Shows. Exhibiting companies that cater to professionals within your industry include Lanvac, Tyco, 

MDT Technical Services, Abloy Canada, Jlinks Technology Corp., IDN Canada, Paxton Access, Safety Technology and 

Rutherford Controls…..just to name a few! 

 
Security Canada East      Security Canada Alberta 

Laval, Quebec       Edmonton, Alberta 

April 20, 2016       May 11, 2016 

  

  

Security Canada Ottawa      Security Canada West 

Ottawa, Ontario      Richmond, British Columbia 

June 1, 2016       June 15, 2016 

  

  

Security Canada Atlantic     Security Canada Central 

Moncton, New Brunswick     Toronto, Ontario 

September 21, 2016      October 19-20, 2016 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Calendar of Events 
 
 
June 20    GPLA General Membership Meeting   Philadelphia, PA 
 
June 25    Blueprint Reading Class – CEU class   Philadelphia, PA  
 
July 31-Aug 7   ALOA Convention & Security Expo   Orlando, FL 
 
Sept 19    GPLA General Membership Meeting   Philadelphia, PA 
 
Sept 28-Oct 1   GPLA Convention & Tradeshow    Philadelphia, PA 
 
 



                                                                  

The Greater Philadelphia Locksmiths Association 

 
GPLA is pleased to present a NJ Locksmith Licensing Board Approved 8-CEU Course: 

 

Blueprint Reading and Hardware Scheduling 
 

Instructors:  John Truempy, ICML, CRL, CMIL, IFDI  
Vernon Kelley, ICML, CPL, CFDI, CMIL, IFDI  

 
Date & Time:  Saturday, June 25, 2016 - 8 am to 5:00 pm  
Location:  GPLA Headquarters, located at 8014 Craig St. Philadelphia, PA, 19136. 
  
Cost per Person: GPLA, ILA-DVC, MLANJ and SJLA Members: $80.00 Non-Members: $130.00  
 
Class Description: This class is appropriate for all skill levels and is intended for any locksmith who does work on 
new construction projects. In this 1-day class, students will learn how to read and interpret blueprints, and how to read 
a hardware schedule. Students will also learn to create a hardware specification based on life safety codes, industry 
standards and the customer's needs. A GPLA certificate suitable for framing will be awarded to all students. NJ 
locksmith license holders will receive a 8 CEU certificate for their 2016 NJ State Locksmith License renewal.  
 
Lunch will be provided.  
 
NJ Locksmiths – You MUST bring your license to class to receive credit.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
CUT HERE and RETURN BOTTOM WITH PAYMENT  
 
 
Name: _____________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Company: __________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Contact Phone: ___________________________ NJ Locksmith License # ________________________________  
 
 
� GPLA, ILA-DVC, MLANJ and SJLA Members (please circle one) = $80.00 Member #__________________  
 
� Non-Members = $130.00  
 
 
Please make check payable to: GPLA  
 
Remit registration and payment to:  GPLA BP & HS Class  

c/o CLC Locksmiths  
2013 Branch Pike, Unit 5  
Cinnaminson, NJ 08077-3044 
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 Aable Locksmiths 
 Phone: 203-882-0600 
 www.aablelocksmiths.com 
 
 Buckley Sales Company 
 Jerry Buckley 
 Phone: 609-760-0050 
 
 Doorwares Associates, Inc. 
 Phone: 215-258-1264 
 www.doorwares.com 
 
 Fried Brothers, Inc. 
 Phone: 800-523-2924 
 www.fbisecurity.com 
 
 IDN Hardware Sales, Inc. 
 Phone: 800-233-3355 
 www.idnhardware.com 
 
 Independent Hardware, Inc. 
 Phone: 800-346-9464 
 www.independenthardware.com 
 
 Lockmasters, Inc. 
 Phone: 800-654-0637 
 www.lockmasters.com 
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GPLA Headquarters 
8015 Craig Street, Philadelphia, PA�
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The Greater Philadelphia Locksmiths Association 

C/o Michael Nimmo 

71 Cutchogue Trail 

Medford Lakes, NJ  08055 


